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The fees charged prospective tenants disproportionately affect marginalized 

communities and keep families trapped in unstable housing situations. Landlords 

have little incentive to keep these fees low. Existing regulations make it difficult for 

tenants to enforce their rights.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Martha Dragovich 


